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Cuddington Primary School 

Ash Road, Cuddington, 
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Email: admin@cuddington.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mrs S Mills 

Friday 3rd November 2023 

Dear Cuddington Families, 

I can hardly believe we have now stepped into November and have arrived at one of the biggest 

fundraisers of our year – Cuddington Fireworks! I am really looking forward to seeing so many of you 

there tonight as I love the community feel of bringing all of us together. Our PTA and Mr Bryan have 

worked incredibly hard behind the scenes to make sure the grounds have been set up carefully, 

refreshments are sorted and tickets have been sold. If you haven’t bought your tickets yet – don’t worry 

you can still purchase them online (https://cuddington-primary-school-pta.sumupstore.com) or turn 

up at 5.30pm and pay on the gate! 

Next week we have our Autumn Term parents’ evenings where you will come along to meet with your 

child’s class teacher and find out how they are settling into their new year group and how well they are 

working in lessons – it will be an opportunity to ask any questions, raise any concerns and thank our 

staff for all that they do! We have just a few families who haven’t yet made an appointment – there is 
still time though! 

Next Friday (10th November) we have arranged for individual and sibling portrait photographs to be 

taken by Tempest. An email has been sent out this week (2nd November) which includes details of the 

arrangements for pre-school sibling photographs. 

Our Y6 Head Pupils will be selling poppies for a donation to the Royal British Legion to all classes from 

Monday. Please see the separate email which was sent on 2nd November with the details of the items 

available and the suggested donation. 

Today, we have had our whole school ‘bulb planting’ day where each child has planted bulbs ready for 

next Spring. Thank you to Mrs Hall (and Mr Bryan) for organising this. We can’t wait to see 200 flowers 
at the front of school next year – they were certainly well watered yesterday! 

Have a super weekend when it arrives, 

Kind regards, 

Sue Mills 😊 

Head Teacher 
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